
 

MHSA 
Consumer &  

Stakeholder Forum 
The MHSA Forum/QIC meeting is similar to a Town Hall 

meeting. We meet in different locations around the County 

approximately once a month.  It is your opportunity to learn 

more and provide feedback about the programs being 

offered and that are needed within Mendocino County.  

We welcome consumers, family members, community 

members, counselors, and any providers who wish to 

attend. This is a good opportunity to give scenarios of what 

is working and feedback of what can be improved upon 

within your area, or the Mental Health System of Care for 

your Mental Health needs. 

Joint MHSA/QIC  Meeting: 

July 27, 2017 

3:00 pm -  5:00 pm 

Manzanita Services 

410 Jones Street Suite C-1  

Ukiah, CA 95482 

For more MHSA information contact MHSA Coordinator,  

Robin Meloche at 707-472-2332 or melocher@co.mendocino.ca.us 

For more QIC information contact Program Administrator,  

Barbie Svendson at 707-472-2316 or svendsenb@co.mendocino.ca.us  


